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Date: Friday, November 24, 2023. 
 
To, 
The Manager,  
Department of Corporate Services 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
Floor 25, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 
 
Scrip Code: 526530 
 
Sub: Intimation of trading approval for re-issue of 14,25,125 forfeited equity shares. 
Ref: Disclosures under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("Listing Regulations"). 

 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform that IIRM Holdings India Limited (Formerly known 
as Sudev Industries Limited) (“the Company”) has received the trading approval vide letter 
LO/RE-ISSUE/TP/VK/132/2023-24, dated November 23, 2023 from BSE Ltd for 14,25,125 
Equity Shares of Rs. 10/-. 
 
Please find enclosed herewith a copy of the Trading Approval of the BSE Limited. 
 
We request you to kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For IIRM Holdings India Limited 
(Formerly known as Sudev Industries Limited) 
 
 
 
 
Ashish Bhattad 
M.No.: A34781 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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LO/RE-ISSUE/TP/VK/132/2023-24           “E-Letter”                        November 23, 2023                                                 
 
The Company Secretary 
Sudev Industries Ltd 
B1/26, Sector - 18, Noida,  
Gautam Budh Nagar, Uttar Pradesh, 201301 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Re: Trading of 14,25,125 Equity Shares of Rs. 10/- each issued at par to non-promoter 
pursuant to Re-issue of Forfeited shares. 
 
We acknowledge with thanks the receipt of your and have pleasure in advising that effective 

from Friday, November 23, 2023, trading members of the Exchange are allowed to trade in 

your above-mentioned securities. 

 

We enclose herewith copy of Notice No. 20231123-2 dated November 23, 2023                                                  

issued in this behalf to the trading members of the Exchange, for your information, the contents 

of which may please be checked and confirmed to the Exchange. 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Sd/- 
 
Sabah Vaze             
Senior Manager 
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